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From: STEVEN WEINBERG <sweinberg@DanaPaint.org>
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 4:32 PM
To: steven@peddlermanagement.com
Subject: FW: Polystyrene Food service Issue
Attachments: ACC Letter Addendum to Dana Point.pdf

from: Kenny, Ryan

Sent: Monday, February 06, 2012 4:22:37 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada)

To: SCOTT SCHOEFFEL; LARA ANDERSON; LISA BARTLETT; BILL BROUGH; STEVEN WEINBERG
Cc: jlitter@danapoint.org; KATHY WARD

Subject: Re: Polystyrene Food service Issue

Dear Honorahfe Members of the Dana Point City Council,

Please find attached an addendum letter from the American Chemistry Council commenting on the polystyrene food
service issue. This is a different letter than what was included in your agenda packet and addresses a few incorrect
claims in the staff report.

Thank you for considering our views, and please let me know if you have any immediate questions.
Sincerely,

Ryan Kenny
Manager, State Affairs
American Chemistry Council

1121 L Street, Suite 609

Sacramento, CA 95814

Phone (916) 448-2581

Fax (916) 442-2449

Cell (916)606-5772
www.americanchemistry.com<http://www.americanchemistry.com/>

bbbttt ++ This message may contain confidential information and is intended only for the
individual named. If you are not the named addressee do not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the
sender immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. E-mail
transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost,
destroyed, arrive late or incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any errors or
omissions in the contents of this message which arise as a result of email transmission, American Chemistry Council, 700
—2nd Street NE, Washington, DC 20002, www.americanchemistry.com
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